

## Heidi Klein, Executive Director

From: William Carpenter <wwfnwt@internorth.com>

To: <eao2@mveirb.nt.ca>

Cc: Pete Ewins <pewins@wwfcanada.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2000 1:13 PM

Subject: Prairie Creek Environmental Assessment (EA)

Gordon Stewart Environmental Assessment Officer Mackenzie Valley Impact Review Board Yellowknife

Fax 867 920 4761 Tel 867 873 9193

Dear Gordon;

Sorry for the delay in replying but due to my recent travel schedule I only now got to this file. Please place WWF on the distribution list as follows:

 William (Bill) Carpenter NWT Regional Director Arctic Program World Wildlife Fund, Canada 101 Kam Lake Road Box 1978 Yellowknife, NT X1A 2P5

Ph 1 867 920 7999 Fax 1 867 920 4999 E-mail wwfnwt@internorth.com\

 Peter J. Ewins, D.Phil.
 Director, Arctic Program, WWF Canada 245 Eglinton Avenue East, Suite 410 Toronto, Ontario. Canada. M4P 3J1

ph: 416-489-4567x286 fax: 416-489-3611

email: pewins@wwfcanada.org

Thanks Bill